Remediation NZ Hearing

Minute #1

Close of Hearing
The hearing was adjourned at the completion of the last hearing day on Thursday 25 March

2021 pending receipt of closing submissions from Counsel on behalf of Remediation NZ.
The closing submissions were received on 6 April 2021.

After receiving closing submissions the Hearing Panel considered the information that it has,

and after some deliberation determined that it has enough information to make a decision.
On that basis, we declare the hearing closed as of 5pm today, Wednesday 28 April 2021.

Decision Timeframe
The Resource Management Act requires that we issue the decision within 15 working days,
though that can be extended if certain conditions are met. It is our intention to issue the decision

within that timeframe, i.e. by 19 May 2021.

Michael Joy ‘r

Hearing Panel Chair

28 April 2021



